




EEP Checklist – D8 OCS OCMI 
 
 
The EEP must, at a minimum, 
 
  ____(1) Be written in language that is easily understood by the  
facility's operating personnel; 
 
  ____(2) Have a table of contents and general index; 
 
  ____(3) Have a record of changes; 
 
  ____(4) List the name, telephone number, and function of each person 
to be contacted under the EEP and state the circumstances in which that  
person should be contacted; 
 
 ____(5) List the facility's communications equipment, its available  
frequencies, and the communications schedules with shore installations,  
standby vessels, rescue aircraft, and other OCS facilities specified in  
the EEP; 
 
 ____(6) Identify the primary source of weather forecasting relied upon  
in implementing the EEP and state the frequency of reports when normal  
weather is forecasted, the frequency of reports when heavy weather is 
forecasted, and the method of transmitting the  
reports to the facility; 
 
 ____(7) Designate the individual on each facility covered by the EEP 
who is assigned primary responsibility for implementing the EEP; 
 
 ____(8) Designate those facility and shoreside support personnel who  
have the authority to advise the person in charge of the facility as to  
the best course of action to be taken and who initiate actions to 
assist facility personnel; 
 
 ____(9) Describe the recognized circumstances, such as fires or 
blowouts, and environmental conditions, such as approaching hurricanes 
or ice floes, in which the facility or its personnel would be placed in 
jeopardy and a mass evacuation of the facility's personnel would be 
recommended; 
 
 ____(10) For each of the circumstances and conditions described under 
paragraph(9) of this checklist, list the pre-evacuation steps for 
securing operations, whether drilling or production, including the time 
estimates for completion and the personnel required; 
 
 ____(11) For each of the circumstances and conditions described under 
paragraph (9) of this checklist, describe the order in which personnel 
would be evacuated, the transportation resources to be used in the 
evacuation, the operational limitations for each mode of transportation 
specified, and the time and distance factors for initiating the 
evacuation; and 
 
____(12) For each of the circumstances and conditions described under 
paragraph(9) of this checklist, identify the means and procedures— 
 

(i) For retrieving persons from the water during an evacuation; 



 
    (ii) For transferring persons from the facility to designated  
standby vessels, lifeboats, or other types of evacuation craft; 
 
    (iii) For retrieving persons from designated standby vessels,  
lifeboats, or other types of evacuation craft if used; and 
 
    (iv) For the ultimate evacuation of all persons on the facility to  
land, another facility, or other location where the evacuees would be  
reasonably out of danger under the circumstance or condition being  
addressed. 
 
      


